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4/5/2022 

Jimmy MacPhee 
On THE ROCK Ministries 
ontherockjimmy.org 
 
Hello, Fans and Supporters of On THE ROCK Ministries! 
 
Our Spring update is here! It is an honor to report On THE ROCK Ministries experiences 
God’s grace and mercies daily! Since approved for 501(c)(3) status last fall, we are 
humbled and energized by the loving support of what God is doing through His glory.  
 
On THE ROCK Ministries non-profit organization’s goals are to share the hope of the 
gospel through my testimony, bring light and hope to the incarcerated through the 
gospel and education, and reach at-risk youth with my story to prevent incarceration. 
 
Our ministry expenses include mailing, communication, transportation, financial costs 
for prisoner’s Gospel tracts, education materials, and Christian books.  
 
We also sponsor the further education of CIU-PRISON INITIATIVE graduates who have 
expressed interest in continuing their education to bachelor and master’s degree 
level. We understand through further education they can be more effective ministers 
within prison walls, as well as give them greater success opportunities upon their 
release. You may be a part of this great work through prayerful support or through a 
financial donation that will assist us in maintaining our momentum in and beyond 
2022. 

The following is a list of ministry events since our previous newsletter: 

Message shared at Men’s Huddle Group, “Breakfast of Champions,” Simpsonville First 
Baptist Church Upstate. 

Testimony shared at Buncombe Street Methodist United Church, Greenville, S.C. 

Testimony shared at East Gaffney Baptist Church, Gaffney, S.C. 

  

 

Encouraging prisoners continues through correspondence, calls,and emails as On THE 
ROCK Ministries shares the love and hope of Jesus with the many locked behind prison 
gates.  

The Covid-19 precautions continue to prevent families and volunteers into the 
prisons. Please pray for the doors to reopen! 

We continue to provide time and loving support to JUMPSTART Ministries, a Christ-
centered, returning citizen, re-entry program. Myself, and several board members of 
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On THE ROCK Ministries, are blessed to bring messages of hope on Friday evenings, to 
be a presence in the lives of those facing the daily struggles of rebuilding their post-
incarceration lives. 

On THE ROCK MINISTRIES is approved for volunteer status with REACH of Greenville 
County, to mentor and share my story with at-risk youth in the Juvenile Detention 
Center. 

Daily blessings continue as I submit myself to the Lord as Corporate Chaplain of 
Phenix Engineered Textiles. What a joy it is to walk through the workplace to assist 
others in walking out life, all while seeking opportunities to talk about Jesus! 

Opportunities have been limited, of late, to share God’s mercy and grace in my life in 
churches, men’s groups, and youth groups. If any of you are aware of opportunities to 
share my testimony, please notify On THE ROCK Ministries: ontherockjimmy.org, 864-
621-1370. 

Thank you for your prayers and financial support. You bless us so much! Please 
contact us with any questions, we want to facilitate your partnering with us.  
 
Have an amazing Easter, He is risen!! 
 
May the Lord bless you richly, 

Jimmy MacPhee 
Executive Director,  
On THE ROCK Ministries 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


